NOTICE TO BIDDERS
(Chapter 103D, HRS)

The receiving of sealed proposals for Castle Hills Access Road
Drainage Improvements, Phase 1, Federal-Aid Project No. STP-0300(122),
District of Koolaupoko, Island of Oahu at the Contracts Office, Department of
Transportation, 869 Punchbowl Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 scheduled _for
2:00 P.M., February 3, 2011, is hereby POSTPONED UNTIL 2:00 P.M.,
February 24, 2011, at which time and place they will be publicly opened and

read.

. éLENN OKIMOTO

Interim Director of Transportation
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